

St Andrew's CEVC Primary School 'To Be The Best We Can Be' Newsletter Friday 2nd November 2018



Message from Mrs E Flin our Headteacher

We have had a great week at school. Everyone seems pleased to be back and refreshed after the half-term break.

School Council finally judged the School Prayer Competition and they were very impressed with the entries. The final five winning prayers were written by Bobbie, Mia, Kian, Paige and Jasmine. The School Council then took the best parts from these prayers to create the whole school prayer.

Dear Lord

Thank you for the wonderful world that you created

Help us not to give up on our dreams

Bless my day and this school

Amen

Well done to Amelia, Amelia, Poppy, Bella, Jack, Gracie, Alfie, Demi, Samuel and Connor-Ryan who also wrote thoughtful prayers.

This week's Class Stars are; Ronnie from Oak Tree, Caelan from Horse Chestnut Tree, Daisy from Cherry Tree, Amelia from Apple Tree and Summer from Mulberry Tree. They all have lovely friends and I look forward to them meeting and greeting all our visitors after the half term holiday. Have a great weekend.

School Menu for Next Week 5th November (Week 2)

Monday ~ Pizza & Pasta Monday!

Tuesday ~ Homemade Sausage Rolls, Hash Browns

& Baked Beans

Wednesday ~ Roast Chicken, Roast Potatoes,

Yorkshire Pudd

& Seasonal Veg

Thursday ~ Spaghetti Bolognaise & Garlic

Bread

Friday ~ Oven Baked Fish Fingers served with Chips, Pea or Baked Beans We are excited to announce the new launch of "Friends of St Andrews" the new look PTA Everyone welcome parents, carers, grandparents at 2.00pm on 8th November 2018 in the school hall for new ideas, suggestions or anything else!

The Primary School (Reception) Admission round opens on Monday 12 November 2018, for parents to apply for a Reception school place for the academic year that starts in September 2019. With the statutory national closing date for applications is 15 January 2019.

www.essex.gov.uk/admissions

See attachment for further details....

Bag 2 School Clothes Donations – Just to a reminder we are collecting old/unwanted clothes, paired shoes, hats, belts handbags, soft toys, bedding, curtains and towels. Please bring your filled bags into school with your child's class name on them by **Monday 26**th **November**. The winning class with win a prize! Spares bags are in the office.

Dates ...

Mon 5th Nov Mulberry Tree Forest Schools

Sophia Dance Class 3.10 - 4.15

Tues 6th Nov Prestige Sports Football 3.15 – 4.25

Disney Club KS2 3.15 - 4.15

Lego Club Yr 1 & 2

Weds 7th Nov Remembrance Service 2.30pm in St

Andrew's Church

Yr 3 & 4 Sportshall Athletics Club

3.15 - 4.15

Thurs 8th Nov Apple Swimming Lessons

Oak Class WW1 Dance in Haverhill

Friday 9th Nov Prestige Sports Dodgeball 3.15-4.25

Packed Lunches.... could we remind parents that any form of Nuts ie Peanut Butter should not be sent into school because of allergy concerns. Sweets should also be avoided in lunch boxes.

The school Tuck Shop is open every Break Time selling a variety of Fresh Fruit, Bread Sticks, Popcorn and lots more 20p per item for all year groups to enjoy.